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directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social
media.

We miss our students and are already looking forward to when we can see them in our
classrooms again. As we come to the end of our first week of schools being closed due
to the novel coronavirus COVID-19, we have a reminder and a few updates:

Our schools will be closed to general access after March 20. Make sure to pick up
your child's Chromebook, backpack, or other personal items they may need
before we reopen schools after April 24. Parents of elementary students should
call their school’s office if they did not receive a schedule to come pick up
materials.

We have added a new delivery location at N. 59th Avenue and Gray Street to our
student meal assistance program. Check out the full listing of delivery and
pickup locations. All buses will be at the delivery sites at 11 a.m. with two
exceptions:

N. 59th Avenue and Gray Street – 10:45 to 10:55 a.m.
Moon River RV Park – 10:40 to 10:50 a.m.

We have received several questions about how schools being closed in response
to the virus affects our students, services and staff. Here are the answers we
have so far. View Frequently Asked Questions.
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